
Subject:	ICANN	Temporary	Specification	Now	In	Effect	&	Webinar	Announcement	
		

	
		
Dear	GDD	Stakeholder,	
		
On	18	May	2018,	we	shared	that	the	ICANN	Board	of	Directors	approved	the	
proposed	Temporary	Specification	for	gTLD	Registration	Data	(“Temporary	
Specification”)	which	is	now	in	effect.	The	Board	took	this	action	to	establish	
temporary	requirements	for	how	ICANN	and	its	contracted	parties	will	continue	
to	comply	with	existing	ICANN	contractual	requirements	and	with	community-
developed	policies	as	they	relate	to	WHOIS,	while	also	complying	with	the	
European	Union's	General	Data	Protection	Regulation	(GDPR).	
		
So	that	we	can	provide	further	guidance	and	you	can	learn	how	your	organization	
may	be	affected	by	the	Temporary	Specification,	we	have	scheduled	a	one-hour,	
interactive	webinar	on	06	June	2018.	This	will	be	a	live	webinar,	held	in	English,	
and	we	encourage	you	to	email	your	questions	ahead	of	time	to	
globalsupport@icann.org	with	“GDD	Temp	Spec	Webinar”	in	the	email’s	subject	
line.	A	recording	of	the	webinar	will	be	posted	as	soon	as	possible	on	icann.org.	
		
Webinar	Details	&	How	to	Attend	
Date:	06	June	2018	
Time:	16:00	-	17:00	UTC	
Join	via	Adobe	Connect	meeting	here	(Link	activation	05	June	2018)	
View	Dial-In	Information	here	
Participant	Code:	8021705257	
		
Should	you	have	any	questions,	please	email	globalsupport@icann.org	or	contact	
your	engagement	manager.	
		
Kind	regards,	
		
Cyrus	Namazi	



Vice	President,	Domain	Name	Services	&	Industry	Engagement	
ICANN	
		
		
	 


